

SPHOA meeting  
March 3, 2020

Present: Dave, Mike, Fran

We discussed the current bylaws and CCR's.

Suggestion that we look at Dave's amendments and come back next month for a discussion.

Mike reported that the welcome packet is close to completion.

Do we need an architectural committee?

Mike will check with Fenn.

Mike would like to incorporate firewise into construction lots.

APPROVED UNANIMOUSLY ON 3/3/2020